Riga Technical University is pleased to announce its 3rd International Staff Training Week, which will take place from 26 to 30 May 2014 in Riga, Latvia. The five-day program consists of plenary sessions, workshops, presentations and social events.
 
The maximum number of participants is 30. We will send you an e-mail during the last week of April to let you know whether your application has been accepted.
 
We do not charge any participation fee. Our institution is covering the costs for city tours and welcome dinner, however, participants are asked to cover their own expenses for travelling, accommodation and other meals. Visitors from our Erasmus partner universities can apply for an Erasmus Staff Training grant at their own institution's International Office.
 
Please find enclosed the application form and preliminary program. Deadline for application is 22 April 2014. Please send your completed application form to e-mail jolanta.jurevica@rtu.lv. 
 
We look forward to meeting you in Riga – the European capital of culture 2014!
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